
Investigation  Reportedly
Launched  by  Department  of
Justice  into  Uber’s  Use  of
“Greyball” Software
The Department of Justice has launched an investigation into
Uber’s  use  of  the  Greyball  software  program.   For  more
information  on  the  investigation,  please  check  out  the
following Silicon Valley Software Law Blog posting on the
story:

http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/investigation-reported
ly-launched-by-department-of-justice-into-ubers-use-of-
greyball-software/
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